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July 20th:  Pool Party at Alison’s

July 8th:  Mini-Social at Shogun
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MUSINGS & RUMINATIONS

We have been successful in a couple of our fund-raising ventures and had 
some fun as well.  If you missed our Music-on-Main hosting and/or the Pig 
Roast then you missed out on some fun too.  Roger Meadows brought a 
game of skill(?) to the Pig Roast and various participants tried to show their 
abilities to land some metal washers in a target box or pipe.  Roger calls this 
game by the exotic name of “Washers”, and he says it is often played on 
college campuses and other places; however, judging by the performance of 
the Voll’s granddaughter, Sophie, I think it is an old Austrian game.

Be sure to note the opportunities for outings and social events as described 
in this and other newsletters.  If there are some other things you would 
especially like for the club to do this summer and fall make your ideas 
known to our board members.

Del Haynes



Page 3

Mini-Social News

The July mini-socia l is at Shogun on Tuesday, Ju ly 8th, at 6:30 p.m.  Be sure you call or e-mail me if 
you want to join us, since their seating configuration means that late-comers and persons not already 
signed up may have to sit at a table with other Shogun walk-in's.  

Please mark your calendars, as I have scheduled the following as future Mini-Socials:

Wed., Aug. 6: Corona (Westgate location)

Tues., Sept. 23: Hickory Tavern (on the patio if the weather cooperates)

Wed., Oct. 8: Gerhard's  (Oktoberfest time)

As we do not have club meetings in the summer (June thru August), please let me know by phone or e-
mail if you want to attend any of these Mini-Socials.  My contact info is listed below.  Hope to see you 
there!!

Cherylyn Cobb
(h) 814-5062
(w) 486-9080

c.cobb@duncantec.com

RACER'S SOCIAL

Saturday, August 2nd @ 2 pm

If you are already on the club's racing team or have any interest in doing 
so, we're having an off-season social.  This is for all ages and is to give us a
chance to know each other a little better.  We'll gather Saturday, August 2nd @ 
Marcy Cassady's pool (wear your bathing suit-all water toys and beverages are 
appropriate) 2 pm 'til dark.  Pleaes call or E-Mail Marcy by 4 pm August 1st if 
you plan to join us:  (w) 596-3001 Ext 3114 (has machine), (h) 585-1718 (no
machine) or mouseworks52@yahoo.com.
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June Highlights
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June Highlights
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Tent for Rent

Well, it is officially summertime. That means cookouts, barbeques, 
and fun in the sun. That sun may be just too hot, so why not rent 
the ski club tent? If you were at the pig roast you are familiar with 
the size. It is an 18 X 20 tent, and it is easy to assemble. We also 
have 4 tables that can be rented with or without the tent.  We have 
the makings for that special occasion and it is all very reasonably 
priced! Tent rental is $ 25. Tables can be rented for $5 per table. 
Remember; don’t have a party without the comfort of shade. Your 
quests will appreciate it and so will the club! For rentals of either 
tent or tables contact Joy Bobo at 433-0802. 

Other Upcoming Activities

Water, here we come !!  Alison Kimball has again graciously agreed to hostess a pool party.  Join us on 
Sunday, July 20 th at her house, at 2:00 p.m.  If you need directions, or a map, please call either Alison 
(ph 814-5372) or myself (my contact info is be low).  You will need to bring your own beverages, chairs, 
and pool/water toys, and if you want to grill out, then you need to bring that food also.  The club will 
provide the charcoal & lighter fluid, and paper products (plates, plasticware, etc). 

And on Saturday, August 30, Del and Shelia have agreed to host a Stone Soup and games night.  All 
interested persons should contact either the Haynes' or me to sign up and get further info.  

In October, we are trying to set up a trail ride, probably at or near FENCE.  Those who might be 
interested in this are also asked to contact me, so we can decide if there is enough interest to pursue 
this activity.

As always, if you have an idea for an activity you'd like the club to participate in, all ideas are welcome!  
Please contact me with suggestions, and if there is enough interest, we will gladly set it up!

Hope to see you at Alison's or the Haynes'!

Cherylyn Cobb
(h) 814-5062
(w) 486-9080

c.cobb@duncantec.com
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2003-2004

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE E-MAIL
PRESIDENT Del Haynes 592-0047 delhaynes@msn.com
PAST PRESIDENT Taylor Bomar 576-3776 574-7245 x105 taylor.bomar@worldnet.att.net
VICE PRESIDENT Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@msn.com
TREASURER Dick Jones 503-0192 sobe1234@earthlink.net
SECRETARY Joy Bobo 433-0802 joybobo@sunaccess.net
MEMBERSHIP Ted Mueller 592-3405 433-2220 tedcancom2@msn.com
ADVERTISING Pat Parker 585-5585 433-2460 Pat.Parker@Sealedair.com
PUBLICITY Ted Mueller 592-3405 433-2220 tedcancom2@msn.com
FUNDRAISING Call Del if Interested
PUBLICATIONS Taylor Bomar 576-3776 574-7245 x105 taylor.bomar@worldnet.att.net
PROGRAMS Gordon Early 595-1248 591-0992 gearly@usa.net
SOCIAL Cherylyn Cobb 814-5062 486-9080 ccobb@erhardt-leimer.com
DAY TRIPS Call Del if Interested
OVERNIGHT TRIPS Bryan Bobo 433-9466 433-8640 siesystems@sunaccess.net
RACING Mark McCall 828-859-5500 828-859-5839 mmccall@polk.main.nc.us
CSC OVERNIGHT Carol McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall@polk.main.nc.us
SPECIAL PROJECTS Jan Sarratt 489-1606 489-3176 sarrattjp@teleplex.net
INSTRUCTION Call Del if Interested
SPECIAL EVENTS Cherylyn Cobb 814-5062 486-9080 ccobb@erhardt-leimer.com
HOSPITALITY Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@msn.com



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304

REMINDERS

The Skiliner (Crescent’s newsletter) may be downloaded in “.PDF” (Adobe Acrobat) 
format from Crescent’s Web site at http://www.rtpnet.org/crescent/skiliner.html.  
(You may also need to download the Adobe Acrobat reader program so you can view 
the newsletter.)

Any Spartanburg Ski Club member may submit items for publication in the 
newsletter.  Publication deadlines can be found on the pullout calendar included in 
the newsletter each month.  Call Taylor for information on how to submit your 
newsletter item.


